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Saturday 28th November 2020 

 
General letter to all school parents regarding closure of Sherwood Childcare until Friday 11th December 

 

Dear parent or carer,  

 

In order to support the management team of Sherwood Childcare (a privately run childcare setting based at our 

school), we have offered to support with this important communication.  

 

Following a confirmed case of COVID 19, Sherwood Childcare must close provision until Friday 11th 

December. This is due to the fact that they do not have the staffing ratio to remain open due to isolating 

members of staff.  

 

Specific children, identified as close contacts of the confirmed case, have been contacted already.   

 

This particular letter is for all other families that rely on Sherwood Childcare for their childcare 

arrangements.  

 

To clarify…Sherwood Childcare will be closed from Monday 30th Novemebr and it will reopen on Friday 11th 

December.  

  

Remember that during these unprecedented times, we are here for our community.  You can contact us via 

helpandsupport@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk . We will try to signpost parents and help wherever possible.  *All 

communication will remain confidential. 

  

Stay safe and take care everyone,  

 

Mr Callaghan-Wetton 
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